
 
 
 

 
 
Circular No.75/2023-24                                               Date: 08 Dec, 2023 
 

"We make a living by what we get. We make a life by what we give." 
                                                                       “Winston Churchill” 

Dear Parent, 
 
Hope you had a great festive season!!! 
 
The winter season has arrived and it brings the opportunity to spread the warmth with others and to 
ameliorate the sufferings of the less privileged by participating in the annual winter campaign 
‘OdhaDoZindagi’. 
 
We at Bal Bharati Public School, Noida, have always believed in Service Before Self and in giving back 
to the less fortunate. To carry forward this legacy the Interact Club of the school has taken up an initiative 
towards keeping the needy and underprivileged   warm during the harsh winter months. 

 
To do our bit, we are partnering with Goonj, an award winning voluntary organization, to warm up 
someone's winter by contributing our preloved, under-utilized and unused shawls, blankets, sweaters, 
socks, jackets, mufflers, gloves, boots, shoes and also sarees.  
 
We request all parents to be our partners and contribute generously for the cause. The items should be 
packed neatly with the name of the student and class written on the top and submitted to the class 
teacher latest by 18 December, 2023. 
  

"There is no exercise better for the heart, than, reaching down and lifting people up." 
 

 
 
 
 
c 
           Asha Prabhakar 

         (Principal) 
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